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Safety is paramount to ENMAX Power. We consistently review our policies and practices to ensure we operate in a safe and
reliable manner. Following a review of our current site energization practices, prior to energization, ENMAX will now require:

- Agreen sticker from the City of Calgary or applicable authorization from other local inspection authorities, OR

- A white sticker placed on the meter base providing ENMAX Power assurance from the site owner that the site is
ready to energize and that no obvious hazards will result from such energization.

Placement of the white sticker is assurance from the owner that the site is ready to energize and no obvious hazards will result
from the energization. The site owner must ensure that the individual providing the assurance has the experience and
qualifications (e.g. electrician) to confirm that no obvious hazards shall result from the energization. White stickers shall contain
the following information:

1. Signature;
2. Name of individual providing assurance; and

3. Date of Signature.

This new process applies to sites requiring energization under the building permit process.

ENMAX Power will have white stickers available as of Wednesday, January 25, 2023 and they can be obtained by pickup at
ENMAX Place Reception Front Desk, 141 — 50 Ave SE between the hours of 9am to 3pm.

PLEASE NOTE: ENMAX Power employees will NOT be inspecting Part 1 installations. Without the white sticker (as described
above), green sticker, or applicable authorization from local inspection authorities, ENMAX will not energize the service.

If you have any questions about the site energization process, please contact ENMAX Power at 403-514-2807 or
SOC@enmax.com .
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